Small Flock Interest Group – Recent participation in small flock presentations and education to veterinarians
The information provided will be submitted to AAAP Board of Directors to support our continued involvement in small flock issues.  
Please submit completed form to interest group chair: brigetta.hughes@agi.alabama.gov 
Please save and update for next year. 
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